The regular meeting of the library board was held in the basement of the library at 12 noon. Those present were Mary Frances Gilbert, Nell Stadelman, Ida Matthew, Les Jensen and Bea Dick.

The bills were read, signed, and approved.

The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved. The report for October was read by Mary Frances.

Mary Frances also reported on the Library Workshop held in Hood River, and said it had been very poorly attended. While there, she arranged for a Bookmobile from the State Library in Salem to visit The Dalles one day in the spring. Also, she obtained some information regarding the proposed library survey, and this was turned over to Les Jensen for study.

The time and place of our monthly meeting was again brought up, as it was financially prohibitive to use the room off the Dalles Hotel Coffee Shop. It was decided to have our meetings the second Thursday of each month at noon in the basement of the library.

Les Jensen inquired if there was a possibility of the library being open sunday afternoons for the benefit of high schoolers doing their term reports. After discussion, the consensus of opinion was negative.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

- Bea dich, Secretary